

226 Capitol Boulevard Bldg., Suite 508 Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0760 Phone: (615) 741-3012

Fax: (615) 532-2443 www.tn.gov/tacir

MEMORANDUM

TO: Commission Members

FROM: Lyphisse Roehrich-Patrick
Executive Director

DATE: 25

25 July 2013

SUBJECT:

Staff Service Awards and Transitions

Two staff members have reached milestones for state government service this year.

- Lynnisse Roehrich-Patrick Executive Director 30 Years (1 July 2013)
- Melissa Brown
 Senior Research Manager
 15 Years (1 March 2013)

In addition, Pam Davenport has accepted a position with the Tennessee Housing Development Agency as a federal program coordinator effective August 1, and Sharon Greenfield will be replacing her. Sharon comes to us from the Department of Human Resources and brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to our staff from her career in state government and the private sector.

Please join me in congratulating Melissa, in wishing Pam well, and in welcoming Sharon to our staff.